

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd. Lynnwood WA 98036 425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

Welcome

We're glad you're here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a Communication and/or Prayer Request form. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

EVENTS AND INFO

WELCOME BACK CHURCH FAMILY!

We are thrilled to be holding Sunday worship services in the auditorium again! Please RSVP every Sunday as we are limited to 200 people at each service until we reach phase 3.

We recently resumed our kids' and students' programming on Sunday mornings as well! The children's program will have a limit on the number of kids we can have, so be sure you sign your kids up as well as yourself for every Sunday at alderwood.cc/RSVP

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing officials. Masks are required and we need to adhere to social distancing rules, so families need to sit together.

More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

We also offer an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including a message for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: <u>alderwood.cc/online</u>

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: Alderwood Community Church.

You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving weekly emails from Alderwood Community Church, please check your junk email folder...if you still don't see anything, send your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with instructions to update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer requests at <u>alderwood.cc/prayer</u>

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on Tuesdays (9am to 3pm) or Saturday mornings with any donations you have...a list of items needed and the address can be found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website to find out about upcoming events like our Senior Adult Worship & Bible Study every Tuesday.
Visit our calendar at <u>alderwood.cc/events</u>

DOWNLOAD THE APP FOR EVENTS, GIVING & MORE.

TEXT "ACCAPP" TO 77977

Giving available online or on the ACC app



MISSIONARY UPDATE

WILSON & CORA LADRINGAN

ADVANCING NATIVE MISSIONS



Dear ACC Family, Shabbat Shalom! We are your missionaries

in the Philippines ministering to a group of tribal people called the Aetas, aborigines considered as poorest among the poor. The reason for this situation of the Aetas is they were not given the opportunity to obtain higher education. They live in the

mountains and survive through food gathering and hunting. The Lord has allowed us to reach them to share His unfailing, unconditional love to them.

The Lord has shown us the pitiful situation of the Aeta children. He touched our hearts to help them by providing educational opportunities for them. Thus, the establishment of the Aeta Children's Home that provides for their physical needs, and the Christian Academy that provides Christian Education to the Aeta children from kindergarten to high school.

Because of Covid, the children went back to the villages last March under the care of their parents. The government has prohibited face to face classroom instructions and so, we are now doing Modular Distance Education learning for the Aeta kids in the mountains. Our teachers go to the villages to give learning modules to their students. They walk long distance, cross rivers and lahar (destructive mudflow on the slopes of a volcano), and climb the mountains to reach the children. Likewise, our staff in the Children's Home prepare foods and feed regularly the children in the villages. So please pray for the following:

- 1. Divine protection for the teachers and staff as they go and minister to these children in the villages. It is rainy season here and it is very hard to reach the kids.
- 2. Divine provision for the children like school supplies and food packs. We need more food supplies for the kids. We are running out of foods like rice, sardines, and noodles. Please pray that our Lord will provide more food for the kids. Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and support. Through the gifts from ACC, we are able to go and provide education and foods for these poor but precious Aeta children. God bless you, protect you from the pandemic, prosper you so that you can continue to be God's channel of hope, love, encouragement and blessings to the needy people in the world including the Aetas in the Philippines. To God be the glory!

Wilson & Cora